
 

 

State of Oregon 
Department of Environmental Quality Memorandum 
 
Date:  May 31, 2016 
 
To:  Environmental Quality Commission 
 
From:  Pete Shepherd, Interim Director  
 
Subject: Agenda item E: Tour 
  June 8-9, 2016, EQC meeting 
 
Purpose of item The commission will tour areas affected by the recent Canyon Creek Fire. 

Commissioners will also visit areas affected by gasoline, oil and other 
fuel vapors from a damaged and leaking underground storage tank in 
John Day. 

  
Background  
 
 
 
 

When meeting around the state, the commissioners and staff attempt to 
visit local areas of environmental concern or interest. This tour will last 
approximately two hours and visit several sites in and near John Day. 
 

EQC 
involvement 

There is no commission action associated with this item.  
 

  
Report prepared by Stephanie Caldera  

Commission assistant 
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